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Hello Florene,
 
I would like to participate and provide public comments to the program you are about to have.  I am
available most of Thursday and Friday.  I worked 20 years as an energy industry (oil & gas & coal)
industry and have done considerable research on produced water as an industrial water treatment
chemist.
 
Norman Norvelle, BS, MS, Registered Environmental Health Scientist Emeritus .
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